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Tuesday; November 17, 2015 

Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission Meeting 


Present were: 

M. Sullivan, L. Albano, R. Tyska, A. Lyons, 

Chairman Tyska called the meeting to order at 6:09 pm. He reported that due to a lack of 

quorum, we would not be taking any votes, but would discuss the agenda. 


Comments from the Public 


No Comments from the Public 


Monthly Report 


Mr. Sullivan gave a Brief Fiscal report on the month of October 2015. Mr. Sullivan reported that 

the pro-shop was a month behind in cart payments. 


Supt. of Greens Report 


Mr. Sullivan a brief report on course work over the last month. 

Mr. Sullivan reported that the staffwas aerating and over-seeding tees and approaches. 

The irrigation will be getting blowout in the next week. He is hoping to use Deering's Air 

Compressor, which would save the course approximately $500. 


Mr. Tyska reported that in exchange for using our lot for storage for a city project, Deering 
Construction will be placing Pavement Millings in our extended lot. 

Greens Committee Report 

Nothing to report 



Personnel Committee Report 

Mr. Sullivan reported that staff is being reduced. 

Finance Committee Report 

Nothing to report 

House Committee 

Nothing to report 

Pro shop Committee 

A brief discussion was held on cart payments. 

Union Business 

Nothing to Report 

Request for Use of the Golf Course 

Nothing to report 

Old Business 

Mr. Sullivan reported that he attended the latest Planning Board Meeting in regards to a 
$400,000 request that was placed into the Capital Budget for repaving of our parking lot next 
year and $350,000 for out years for Clubhouse Renovations. 

New Business 

Mr. Sullivan reported on more communication and a meeting scheduled in the coming week 
regarding possible replacement and/or improvement of netting behind the thirteenth green. 

With nothing further to discuss on the agenda, and no votes taken, Mr. Tyska ended the meeting 
at 6:51pm. 

Golf Course Superintendent 


